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Parent/Teacher/Student 3 way Conferences will be held on 


Wednesday 31 March from 3:45 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. and Thursday 1 April from 9:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 


unless there is a change due to COVID restrictions.  


Because you will be on site for longer than 15 minutes, please use the QR scan on entry.


You can book a time online that BEST SUITS YOUR FAMILY. If you have more than one child,


make sure you leave time between meetings to move from one classroom to the next. 


Specialist staff will also be available and we encourage you to book a time with one or more of them.


Go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au" �www.schoolinterviews.com.au� and follow these simple instructions.





BOOKINGS OPEN TOMORROW THURSDAY 4 March at 8:30 a.m.


BOOKINGS CLOSE ON TUESDAY 30 March at 3:00 p.m.





Go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au" �www.schoolinterviews.com.au�


Enter THIS school event code. Then follow the 3 simple steps.





6ezdn





BOOKINGS OPEN THURSDAY 4 MARCH 8:30 a.m.


Our three way conferences give parents, teachers and students an opportunity to focus on what each student has achieved. The conference will begin with your child sharing their learning with you.





We look forward to meeting with you and your child and request that you are punctual and teachers will endeavour to be the same.   If you will require more than the fifteen minutes allocated time, please contact your child’s teacher directly to make alternative arrangements.





On Thursday 1 April, children do not attend school, except when they come with you for the conference and they will be marked as ‘present’ on the roll.  





You are also able to book an interview time with one of our specialist staff of a subject your child is learning this semester. These are limited unfortunately, so if you are unable to book in, please phone the specialist staff member to make an alternative time.


Parents can change their booking, any time prior to the closing date, by visiting the � HYPERLINK "http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au" �www.schoolinterviews.com.au� website, and using the event code.  Parents wishing to change their booking time after the closing date should contact the school directly on: 9404 4311.








When you click finish, your meeting time will be emailed to you automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your email immediately. 


You can return to � HYPERLINK "http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au" �www.schoolinterviews.com.au� at any time, and change your meeting time - until bookings close. 








